
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 16 

                                  19.01.2024 

Wittering Weekly Roundup 
Try Hard, Be Kind, Fly High 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance across school for this week was 95%. What top notch work Year 3! Our top three year 
groups for attendance this week were: 
 

1 Year 3 99% 

2 Year 4 98% 

3 Year 6 95% 

  
 

Outdoor Learning Training 

On Thursday the teachers took part in Outdoor Learning training.  We worked together through various 

teaching and learning activity ideas using our new den building and small parts equipment.  We have a 

number of new outdoor projects in the pipeline and can’t wait to put our learning into practice! 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Sports Ambassadors 

On Tuesday 16th January, our rather fabulous Sports Ambassadors went to AMVC to take part in their first 

Ambassador Conference.  With guidance from Mrs Wilding and Mr Moffatt (AMVC PE Dept.) the 

ambassadors, from thirteen schools, held a discussion about their job and how they could raise their profile 

in school. They made plans to introduce new ideas and clubs in schools. 

Our Sports Ambassadors have decided on a plan for our school and we look forward to finding out what is 

store for us. 

Our Sports Ambassador Values – 

We will share our love of sport 

We will encourage teamwork 

Enthusiasm 

Fair Play 

‘It was a fabulous experience it was wonderful making new friends’ – Daijon. 

‘The conference was a wonderful time; I’m looking forward to introducing these ideas. Thank you to Mr. 

Dummingan for accompanying us’ – Raijieli. 

‘I am looking forward to running KS1 lunchtime clubs to give KS1 experiences they don’t normally get’ - 

Oliver 

‘It was lovely going to AMVC and meeting other sports ambassadors’ - Alanieta 

 

 
 

We are so proud of you all, you represented our school beautifully and I can’t wait to see the activities to 

have in store for us! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jumpstart Jonny Preparation 

Preparation for our visit from Jumpstart Jonny is underway! Mrs Thrower’s class have been practicing many 

of the workouts this week. 

 

 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
Wednesday 24th January   Reception Vision Check 
Tuesday 6th February    Safer Internet Day 
Thursday 8th February  9.10-9.30am Mrs March’s Class Assembly 
Thursday 15th February    Year 2 Cresset Dance Show 
Monday 19th February – Friday 23rd February Half Term 
Monday 26th February    Jumpstart Jonny 
Monday 4th March    SEND parents Evening – Information to Follow 
Wednesday 6th March    SEND parents Evening – Information to Follow 
Monday 11th March    Parents Evening - Information to Follow 
Tuesday 12th March    Parents Evening – Information to Follow 
Wednesday 13th March    Parents Evening - Information to Follow 
Monday 18th March - Friday 22nd March  Chance to Share Week – Information to Follow 
 
Mrs Blake and the Wittering Team                                       

 

                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 


